
New  Bedford  mom  seeks
public’s  help  in  recovering
stolen Halloween decorations
“My 9-year-old son and I worked so hard on our Halloween
decorations this year. We live on Hillman St. They were up for
two nights and someone stole them. People are so rotten!

My  ring  camera  didn’t  pick  up  the  video  but  it  happened
between 11:00pm Sunday and 5:00am this morning. If you know
anything please help us get them back!” -Camberleigh Westgate.
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